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A discretionary service charge of 10% will be added to your bill.

Includes a selection of two salads,  
four sandwiches or brioche rolls 
(inclusive of one warm brioche roll)  
and two desserts.

Salad Selection

- Classic Caesar salad 

- �Duck and pomegranate salad with 
jalapeño and honey dressing 

- �Smoked chicken and toasted cashew 
salad with yuzu and lemon sesame oil 
dressing 

- �Artichoke and lemon salad with lime 
and parsley dressing 

- �Spinach, goat’s cheese and walnut 
salad 

- �Blanched spinach salad with goma 
dressing

Brioche Rolls

- Prawn Caesar with lime sauce  

- Crayfish with dill mayonnaise  

- Duck and pomegranate with hoisin  

- �Ginger Thai beef with red curry 
mayonnaise  

- �Pesto chicken with rocket, pine nuts 
and Parmesan  

- �Tandoori chicken with cucumber and 
mint raita  

Vegetarian 

- �Grilled halloumi with roasted red 
pepper and mango salsa  

- �Barber’s Vintage Cheddar cheese with 
red onion  

- Egg mayonnaise with garlic chive 

Sandwiches 

- �Scottish smoked salmon with  
lemon butter  

- Tuna mayonnaise with sweetcorn  

- �Honey-roast ham with wholegrain 
mustard mayonnaise 

- Speck ham and fig chutney  

- �Rare roast beef with horseradish 
mayonnaise  

- �Smoked chicken and avocado with 
mustard sauce  

Vegetarian 

- Cucumber with mint cream cheese  

- �Vine tomato and mozzarella with basil 
pesto  

- Crushed avocado with red chilli and lime  

Dessert Selection

- Passionfruit brûlée 

- Yuzu meringue tart 

- Salted caramel cheesecake 

- �Coffee brûlée, cacao crumble and 
mascarpone cream 

- Rosemary panna cotta 

- Tiramisù 

- Fresh fruit pots


